
Home School Diary 
 
What a super first week back. The children have settled 
straight back in and have remembered everything from 
before Christmas. We have spent most of this week talking 
to our friends about what we did over Christmas and 
telling each other about the fun times we had.  

 
We have also enjoyed expoloring the new things in the 
classroom. Our topic for this termi is ‘Houses and Homes’ 
as well as a sub topic about vehicles. There has been lots 
of building going on already. It has been fabulous to see 
everyone getting involved. We are also learning about the 
number 6 this week.  
   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  
 
For the home task this week we’d like your children to 
draw a plan of their house – this may just be a few 
squares and rectangle, but try to let it be their own work. 
Please send this into school or send a picture on tapestry. 

Please also have a go at counting the number of windows 
on the front of the house – from the outside. 
 
Don’t forget – Builders WOW day on Monday 10th – come 
in builders clothes (jeans and jumper/shirt)  

 


